
e:

[ UNITED CTATES DEPARTMENT CF COMMERCE-

National Ocearic crd Atmr:;ph:ri3 Admini;tr;tiin* *
, .

, k, y j / Washington, O C. 20230
w.. a.

' ' OFFICE OF THE ADWNtSTRATOR

August 15!1984

s

Mr. David H. Wagner, Project Manager
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555 -

Dear Mr. Wagner:

This is in reference to your draf t environmental impact statement
related to the Operation of the Hope Creek Generating Station. Enclosed
are comments from the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration.,

We hope our comments will assist you. 'Thank you for giving us an
opportunity to review the document. We would appreciate receiving two
copies of the final environmental impact statement.

Sincerely,
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Chief, Ecology and
Conservation Division
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